
TO: Dr. Patricia Wernet, Interim Superintendent of Schools
Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent of Schools
Board of Education

FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds

RE: PTO Donation of Beye PE equipment 

DATE: May 10th, 2022 

Summary

The Beye PTO would like to donate the money to purchase a gopher Flip’T Trainer for the PE 
Department. This equipment will provide students with another option for physical activity 
during PE. The equipment use can be modified for all ages, strengths and needs of all students. 
The donation is an estimated value of $3,111. 

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 
accepts the donation in the amount of $3,111 at its May 24th, 2022 meeting.
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